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FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

Subject:  Architect Selection Process Update 
 
At the last regular meeting, the Request for Qualification process composed by 
Mr. Reiniche details the steps that have been taken by the District to make a 
recommendation to the Board of Education for architectural services.  As 
described in Mr. Reiniche’s cover sheet, this is a process designed to improve 
services that has been used in the past to select the District’s legal counsel, 
choosing to leave the insurance pool, and even change investment strategies. 
 
Mr. Leyden and Mr. Reiniche are prepared to go into greater detail with the data 
that was collected and shared last meeting and are prepared to address any of 
your questions or concerns.  The administration will bring forth a 
recommendation for an architectural firm to be approved at the January regular 
meeting of the Board of Education. 


